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HB 3362 is bad for Oregon.  Not only will it raise the price of tires, at a time when tire 

prices have skyrocketed, this state wide tax will not go back state wide, but to a rail 

project in the Portland area.  Metro has already proven how incompetent they are 

when it comes to managing rail dollars.  Please don't hand them more money from all 

over the state, to be wasted away. 

 

 


